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It’s been a wonderful week in school where we 
have been busy preparing for Easter and Holy 
Week. Our Easter Mass was celebrated in 
school with Father Tony. Deacon Edie was 
unable to join us this week, as he is unwell 
after a fall - please keep him in your thoughts 
and prayers.  
 
Our Year 5 class lead our Easter assembly 
this week, where they retold the Easter story 
beautifully with so much reverence, respect 
and a delightful confidence. Each of the 
children shone in the special way that they do 
at St. Gabriel’s; we are so proud of them all! 
Huge thanks must go to Mrs Schauer, Mrs 
Townsend and Mrs Foy who prepared the 
children brilliantly.  
 
Art Gallery 
Thank you to all those who attended the Art 
Gallery last night, it was a huge success! 
Thank you to Elijah and his family and all 
those who helped run the event. The money is 
still coming in but so far you raised a 
fantastic £610.09 for Save The Children and 
£84.10 for school fund. Well done everyone! 
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Message from Elijah:- 
 

“On 30th March 2023, my 
family and friends and I held 
an Art Gallery in the school 
hall.  Our original goal was 
£250, but to our surprise we 
exceeded that goal by £350 
coming to a staggering £600 
and £84 also for school funds.  
We are completely blown away 
by this and I would like to thank 
everybody that helped.  I am 
eternally grateful. Thankyou” 

 

 

    



Sports News 
Well done to our Year 3 & Year 4 swimming 
gala team who represented our school on 
Tuesday. We were so proud of all of our  
swimmers. 
 
Alsager School Science Competition 
Alsager School invited all primary schools in 
Alsager to enter their science competition for 
British Science Week. The theme was ‘Our 
Oceans’ and we are pleased to announce that 
Oscar Schirmer (KS2 entry) and Reception 
Class (KS1 entry) were highly commended and 
awarded certificates. 
 
Summer Uniform 
Hopefully when we return in April the weather 
will be warmer and we would therefore 
welcome the children wearing their summer 
uniform. Please see the school website for more 
details about uniform expectations.  
 
Staffing news 
As you know Mrs Metters sadly left our school 

this week so that she can spend time with her 

family. After Easter, Mrs Baker will be 

replacing Mrs Metters in Year 1. We are very 

much looking forward to Mrs Baker joining us 

back in school; as her maternity leave ends, 

she will teach in Year 1 (Thursday) and Year 

4 (Friday). Mrs Baker will also take up the 

role of SENCO when she returns in the 

Summer Term. If you need to contact school 

regarding a SEND matter, please now use the 

senco@stgabriels.cheshire.sch.uk email.  
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Prayer Bags  
The following children have taken prayer bags 
home today. 
Reception – Meabh Muldoon 
Year 1 – Rose Bell 
Year 2 – Eoin McCann 
Year 3 – Lilly Crisford 
Year 4 – Millie Punshon 
Year 5 – Sebby Moran 
Year 6 – Emily Broad 
 

 
Thank you for all of your support over the 
last term whilst Mr Byrne has been absent, it 
is very much appreciated.  
 
Have a wonderful Easter. 
God Bless, 
Mrs C. Stevenson 
Acting Headteacher 
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School Contact Details 
St Gabriel's Catholic 
Primary School 
Well Lane 
Alsager 
Stoke-on-Trent 
ST7 2PG 
Main Contact: Mrs 
Stevenson and Mrs 
McCann 
Tel: 01270 875770 

Email: admin@stgabriels.
cheshire.sch.uk 
SEN Contact: Mrs 
Sophie Baker 
 

 
 
17/4 School opens 
18/4 Class Photographs 
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